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Cooperative Use Outlease

Railroad Retirement Board

Railroad Retirement Board (RRB) relocated from the first floor of its headquarters building in Chicago, Illinois and renovated the excess building space.  RRB outleased this space to commercial tenants who provided benefits to the building population and nearby community.  This is the first Cooperative Use Outlease initiative by RRB. For additional information on this item, please contact Henry Valiulus on (312) 751-4520 or hvaliulus@rrb.gov.

